
MINUTES OF THE VILLAGE OF GOLF MANOR SPECIAL MEETING 
              JULY 11, 2005 
 
A Special Meeting of the Village of Golf Manor was called to order by Mayor 
Alan Zaffiro at 7:10 PM.  Clerk-Treasurer Gregory Doering recorded the minutes.  
The following members were present:  Councilmen Brown, Morton, Puthoff and 
Councilwoman Phillips-Young. 
 
The purpose of this meeting was to review the proposed budget for the year 2006. 
 
Solicitor Donnellon reviewed the budget and highlighted totals.  The total 
estimated income for 2006 is $1,988,470.00 with total estimated expenses for 2006 
of $1,983,108.00 leaving surplus of $5,362.00. 
 
Councilman Puthoff made a motion, seconded by Councilman Morton to 
recommend this budget to Council. All members approved. 
 
Clerk-Treasurer Doering added his thanks to Donna Huston for her efforts in the 
preparation of this budget document. 
 
Councilman Puthoff made a motion to adjourn this Special Meeting, seconded by 
Councilman Morton, all members approved. 
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